
From: Lam, Irwin   
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 3:09 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Objection to city file: OPA-23-0003 
 
To whom it may concerns, 
This proposal is just not right, they are trying to kill the Richmond hill neighbourhood on Highway 7, the 
proposal make no sense but making money to the estate developer.  
They don’t care the living environment.  I would really disappoint if this proposal get pass the city hill.  
 
Regards.  
 


